Saint John’s University

Pariner in liberal arts education with the
Collzge of Saint Benedict

Life Safery Services

July 8, 2013
Via Certified Mail and
Email Transmission
Patrick J Marker
patrickmarker@gmail.com
Circle Path Media, Inc.
610 N. Waugh Road
Mount Vernon, WA 98273
(360)421-5849

LETTER OF TRESPASS NOTICE

Dear Mr. Marker:

This letter is to inform you of the fact that as of the date of this letter, July 8, 2013, you
are not allowed in, on, or around the premises of the Order of Saint Benedict, Incorporated, in
Collegeville, Minnesota, including but not limited to the land and forests of the Order of Sajnt
Benedict, the buildings housing Saint John’s University, Saint John's Preparatory School, Saint
John’s Abbey, the Liturgical Press and the Abbey Church, and all dormitory buildings and
campus facilities, for any reason whatsoever. If you are seen in or around the premises, you will
be considered a “trespasser,” and the Stearns County Sheriff’s Office will be called to arrest you.
Pursuant to Minnesota Statute 609.605, this letter will serve as formal notice that you have been
told not to return to the subject property. This Notice will remain in effect for one year.

Please note that no one, other than the Director of Life Safety Services or the Abbot of

Saint John’s, may give you permission to enter the premises while this Notice of Trespass is in
effect.

A copy of this letter, along with a copy of the certified, registered mail receipt is being
sent to the Stearns County Sherriff’s Office for their information.

Sincerely,
Shawn Vierzba

Saint John’s University
Director of Life Safety Services

ce: Stearns County Sherriff’s Department
Abbot John Kliassen, OSB, Ph. D.

Phone: (320) 363-2144 P.O. Box 2000
Fax: (320) 363-2111 Collegeville, MN 56321-2000



